July 8, 2019
Dear Dr M. Sokic,
I would like this opportunity to thank you for your valuable comments and suggestions on my work.

According your suggestions, I have done necessary corrections on the manuscript. I listed them below the mail, as separate page.

I hope that, it would be acceptable for the publishing. 

Sincerely yours

Ahmet ATASOY
